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10 February 2023 
 
 
Dear Esteemed Partner 

RE:  INVITATION TO SUPPORT/FUND NAC HIV AND CANCER PREVENTION DRIVE 7 PRO-AM 

GOLF TOURNMENT 

The National AIDS Council will be hosting the 7thth edition of the HIV AND CANCER PREVENTION 
DRIVE PRO-AM, on the 17th March 2023 at Royal Harare Golf Club. The objective of the golf 
tournament is to raise a minimum of US$60 000.00 to procure cancer medicines and equipment for 
organisations that are fighting cancer in different capacities. The organisations are Island Hospice & 
Healthcare. KIDZCAN, Cancer Association of Zimbabwe, HOSPAZ and Zimbabwe Cancer Registry.  
 
The tournament also aims to raise awareness on HIV and Cancer prevention among golfers and general 

public and provide a platform to market your products and services  

Through your support in the past we successfully hosted 5 similar tournaments and raised funds that saw 
us procuring 16 pieces of true screen for screening cervical cancer, 10 Colposcopes and cancer medicines 
that were handed over to the beneficiary organizations.   
 
We are therefore kindly requesting for your support in cash or kind to make the 2023 edition a success. 
The different sponsorships packages are attached for your consideration. Our banking details are as listed 
below: 
 

NAME OF ACCOUNT NAME OF 
BANK 

BRANCH CURRENCY  ACCOUNT NO. 

National AIDS Council Stanbic Bank Minerva ZWL$ 9140000918805 

National AIDS Council Stanbic Bank Minerva USD$ 9140001086560 

 
Our game type is individual stableford unanimous alliance.  Fees will be US30 individual and US$120 four 
ball or ZW$ at bank rate. 
    
For more information please contact: Mr A Manenji cell 0772 415 133 email amanenji@nac.org.zw and Mr 
G Muzari cell 0772 809 944 email gmuzari@nac.org.zw. 
 
Thank for your unwavering support in the national response to HIV and cancer.   
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Dr Bernard Madzima 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 


